
Buddy Poppy/National Home Program 2022-2023 January General Orders 

Judy Williamson-Department Chairman 

303 E Sinclair St 

Ft. Branch, IN 47648 

812-664-1847 
judyablock@hotmail.com or jwilliamson@libertyfcu.org 

I hope you all had a great Holiday.  

Remember to report everything you do. Not just what is asked on the report form.  

Buddy Poppy 
1. Are you doing a Buddy Poppy Drive Please remember to report it.  

2. Please display your Buddy Poppy and NHC Board in your post! 

National Home 
1. There will be a money collect drive this year. I want the Auxiliaries and Districts to pass a bucket at 
each of your meeting and collect funds and bring them to Fall and Spring Conference. Checks are to be 
made payable to Dept of Indiana Aux. and mark for NHC.   

2. We will have a raffle at Spring Conference. Auxiliaries and Districts in District 7 & 8 please bring an 
item for the raffle table and remember to report it on your report form.  

3. Ways to donate to NHC:  Purchase Tribute Bricks for NHC, Home Front Hero donation, purchase Life 
memberships.  If you do any of these please send me a copy of the form you send in. thank you.  

4. National home is asking for a donation to finish their renovation to the health and education building. 
They asked if every auxiliary would donate $3.00 each it would pay the remaining $10,000 they need to 
do this renovation. Please consider making a donation.  

              Remember to report everything you do. Not just what is asked on the report form 

Let’s all work together for our Veterans! 
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